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The Honorable Alice Lee

And Members of the Council
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Lee and Members:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VACANCY

In accordance with Maui County Code, Section 2.41.040, I would like to
inform you of the following vacancy:

Board of Ethics, due to the resignation of David Courson on January 6,
2020, effective January 1, 2020.

I have attached a copy of his resignation letter.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact Community
Liaison Gladys Baisa at 270-8211 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL P. VICTORINO
Mayor

Attachment
MPV:gb/so
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Forwarded message

From: David Courson <coursonmaui@msn.com>
Date: Jan 6, 2020 10:44 PM
Subject: Resignation, Board of Ethics
To: Cory-Lynn Vicens <Cory-Lynn.Vicens@co.maui.hi.us>,Mayors Office
<Mayors.Office@co.maui.hi.us>
Co: Gary Murai <Gary.Murai@co.maui.hi.us>,guitar__shark@hotmail.com

To: Honorable Michael Victorino, Mayor, County of Maui; Matthew
Macario, Chair, Maui County Board of Ethics
From: David Courson, Vice Chair, Maui County Board of Ethics
Date: January 6, 2020
Subject: Resignation, Board of Ethics

Aloha Mayor Victorino and Chair Macario,

Please accept this email as my official resignation from the Maui County
Board of Ethics. This resignation is effective January 1, 2020.

It's been a wonderful privilege to serve as a commissioner on the Maui
County Board of Ethics since September, 2016. My wife and I have been
blessed beyond measure to have lived on Maui for the past 20 years. We
are deeply grateful for the privilege to serve as educators (University of
Hawaii and Kamali'i Elementary School), on the Commission on Persons
with Disabilities, and various local organizations. With each passing year,
we have come to more deeply appreciate the truths "Ua Mau ke Ea o ka
'Aina i ka Pono" and "Maui no ka 'oi."

Due to our increased involvement in the Republic of Vanuatu (South
Pacific), we are relocating to the mainland to more effectively network
with individuals and organizations across the United States interested in
providing educational assistance to some of the most remote and least
educated villages in the world.

Our respect and appreciation for the community and the wonderful public
servants of the County of Maui is strong. We are deeply grateful for the
opportunities to have served our community over the past two decades.
Our Maui ohana will continue to be on our hearts and in our prayers.
Mahalo nui loa for the privilege of serving as a commissioner on the Maui
County Board of Ethics.

With much appreciation and Aloha,
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David Courson

Vice Chair, Maui County Board of Ethics
Email: coursonmaui@msn.com

Cell: 808-298-7145
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